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January 29, 2024

Re: Price Increase Notice

EcoStar

We've just received a pricing update from our supplier, EcoStar. Following a comprehensive
review, there are adjustments in EcoStar product prices, with some decreasing by 14% and
others increasing by up to 7%. These changes will be implemented starting February 15, 2024.

All orders shipped on or after the effective date will be subject to new pricing. All orders
shipped prior to the effective date will be fulfilled at current pricing.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to
reach out to your Territory Account Manager.

As always, thank you for your continued business.

Respectfully,

The Gibson Team

AURORA - BRANTFORD - MILTON - MISSISSAUGA - ORILLIA - ORONO - PETERBOROUGH
1-866-GIBSONR2 (1-:866:442-7662] gibsonsupplies.com



